PAWCATUCK RIVER HARBOR MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING

July 12, 2007
Secretary George Smith called the meeting to order at 7:03pm in Chairman Dilley’s absence.  Those present at this meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission, held at the Edythe K. Richmond Homes Community Building were:

Mr. George Smith, Secretary      Ms Joyce Ballou, Regular Member    Dr. Richard Berman, Regular Member

Mr. Steven Schaub, Alternate Member, Mr. Charles Smith, Ex-Officio Member
Secretary Smith appointed Mr. Schaub as a voting member this evening in Mr. Chalecki’s stead.  

The June 14, 2007, minutes were reviewed.  Mrs. Ballou made a motion to accept the minutes with one minor change.   Mr. Schaub seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.
The deputy harbor master reported a mooring request from Ms Robin Smith.  There were no state and local officials present.  Ms Ballou submitted this month’s finance report.  Expenditures voted at the June 2007 meeting were met.  The deputy harbor master was loaned the new GPS purchase to use in documenting mooring locations.  

Correspondence consisted of an email from Ms Deb Harvey regarding procedure for posting agendas and minutes to the town web site.  The only other correspondence was Plan comments from DEP which were discussed in detail under Old Business.
Under Old Business the State’s comments and insertions were made part of the Plan.  Discussion stemmed around where to place these insertions in the Plan.  Chairman Dilley will be asked to fine tune tonight’s efforts for public posting.
There was no New Business to discuss.

There being no further business, motion to adjourn at 8:26 pm was made by Mrs. Ballou and seconded by Mr. Schaub.  Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

George Smith













Secretary 

